
 
 

A message from your Service Leader 

Welcome to our September end-of-term newsletter! We’re incredibly 

proud of the achievements this term, including the vibrant display of student 
artwork at the Noosa Art Show, where our children’s colourful creations shone 
brightly on the walls.  

A Big Well Done also goes to the students who earned Certificates during Parade 
on Monday for their outstanding participation in Lego Masters, our Drawing 
Workshop, and Games Leadership programs.  

As we head into the holidays, we look forward to an exciting Term 4 which 
starts on the 7th of October 2025.  HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

 

 
 
 
 

 

• Holiday OSHC – North Arm 

• Children’s Week 

• BIG ART DAY 

• Lego Master Challenges 

Activities 
coming up 

Join in the fun of Outside 

School Hours Care activities 

and experiences with Your 

OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 
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